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Voting by mail is a easy way to bring all Oregon voters to the table. Oregon has been 

doing this successfully for over 20 years. It is convenient and easy for all Oregonians. 

It also keeps from being intimidated by anyone attempting to force their agenda on 

voters waiting to vote. It makes it easy for those with disabilities to make their voices 

heard. It  also makes it easy for people who have no easy means of transportation  

and saves on fuel costs for those who would have to drive to the voting location and 

in Oregon in November it will keep people from having to stand in the rain as they 

wait, We have a system that works and their is no need to change it.  


